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In a world increasingly shaped by digital experiences, the "PREP WITH PRAYAS" event, 

organised by T.I.M.E, offered a unique opportunity for offline, in-person learning. This report 

provides an overview of the event held on the 20th of September 2023, with Mr. Neel 

Panicker as the speaker. 

 

On the designated day, 46 students gathered in Lab 3, ready to engage in focused learning 

and preparation. Unlike the virtual landscape, this event provided a direct and tangible 

experience for students. 

 

The event's primary aim was clear: to empower students with effective preparation 

techniques for their academic and professional pursuits. Mr. Neel Panicker, representing 

T.I.M.E, led the event, providing valuable insights and strategies to enhance students' 

preparedness. 

 

Throughout the event, Mr. Neel Panicker shared tried-and-true methods and approaches for 

successful preparation. The in-person format enabled immediate interaction, allowing 

students to seek clarification and guidance on their specific areas of interest. 

The event, spanning from 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm, ensured that participants had ample time to 

immerse themselves in the learning process. Hands-on activities and practical demonstrations 

further enriched the learning experience. 

 

The event's offline nature made it highly engaging and conducive to active learning. Students 

had the opportunity to apply what they learned in real-time and receive personalised 

feedback. By the end of the event, they had a more comprehensive understanding of effective 

preparation strategies. 

 

 

 

 

 



In conclusion, "PREP WITH PRAYAS" was a valuable offline learning opportunity that provided 

students with practical tools for academic and professional success. Unlike virtual events, this 

in-person gathering allowed for direct interaction and hands-on learning. The event served as 

a stepping stone for students as they continue their academic and career journeys. 

 

We extend our appreciation to Mr. Neel Panicker for his guidance and expertise in effective 

preparation, and to T.I.M.E for organizing this enriching event. Such offline experiences are 

instrumental in enhancing students' readiness for academic and professional challenges, 

ensuring that they are well-equipped for success. 

 

 
 


